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Don’t count the days—make the days count. Author Unknown 
Complex Continuing Care Manages Record Number of Admissions  
Congratulations are extended to the staff of Complex Continuing Care for handling a record number of 
admissions in the month of July 2009.  Their efforts assisted the patient flow process for WRH. 
Memorial Cup to be Displayed at Met Campus  
On Wednesday, August 12th, 2009 the Memorial Cup will be on display at the Met Campus Lobby from 
1 pm to 2 pm.  For a suggested donation of $2 for the ‘Cornerstone of Caring’ campaign, anyone can 
receive a photo of themselves with the Cup (first come, first served). Spitfire players are expected to be in 
attendance. For more information contact Danielle at ext. 52656.   
Cornerstone of Caring  
Prerna Chandak, a local entrepreneur, has launched a line of jewellery to support the Cornerstone of 
Caring campaign for Western Redevelopment. Thirty per cent of sales from each piece will go towards the 
campaign. Purchases can be made by visiting www.inspiredbyjewellery.com or contacting the Foundation 
office at 52458.  
WRH Increases Effort to Prevent Falls  
Preventing patients from falling while in the hospital is a team effort – everyone has a role – staff, patients, 
families, and visitors. Any patient who is identified as a moderate or high fall risk will have a falling leaf sign 
at their bed indicating this. It tells the care providers, family and visitors that extra precautions need to be 
taken to maintain safety. For more information on WRH's Fall Prevention Strategy, see your healthcare 
provider, Clinical Practice Leader or Program Manager.  Watch for more info on the WRH Digital signs. 
Walk With Your Doc!  
Transition to Betterness  (T2B) presents “Walk with Your Doc” on Sunday, August 30th, 2009.  Local 
physicians, their patients and friends are invited to walk in support of T2B initiatives. The event takes place 
on the Ganatchio Trail. A minimum pledge of $20 per person is required. For more info call 519-944-5143.  
Erie St. Clair LHIN Seeks Feedback on Integrated Service Plan 
The Erie St. Clair LHIN is planning the future of health care for the residents of Erie St. Clair. They are 
taking the time to discover what actions need to happen to improve the health of residents in our 
community. These actions will form the basis of the next Integrated Health Service Plan (IHSP) and will  
allow the identification of priority populations and will focus efforts on areas of greatest need. For more 
details about an information  session planned later this month contact 1-866-231-5446 x215, 
www.eriestclairlhin.on.ca or visit the ESCH on Facebook.   

Did you know?  
WRH is a member of PROcure—an organization that addresses supply chain management  for the Erie St. Clair LHIN. 
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